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tŜǊǎŜǾŜǊŀƴŎŜ      wŜǎǇŜŎǘ     hǇǇƻǊǘǳƴƛǘȅ       ¦ƴƛǘŜŘ         5ƻ ȅƻǳǊ ōŜǎǘ 

 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
At forest school, children had fun creating their own conker necklaces. They used their fine 

motor skills using a palm drill to drill holes and thread the string.   

 

 

 

This week in nursery, we have been reading Goldilocks and The Three Bears. The 
children have loved retelling the story using size language like óbigô, ómiddle-sizedô and 
ósmallô and descriptive language like ótoo hardô, ótoo softô, ótoo hotô and ótoo lumpyô and 
we even had a special visitor!  



 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
In Year 1 we have been writing about the Gruffalo in our literacy lessons, 
and guess what, he came to visit! The children were so shocked to see 

that the Gruffalo had destroyed our classrooms! 
 
They were so excited to write about what had happened. 

  

 

 

 

Year 5 shared, reflected and discussed the typography they had completed this  week. 
The final project combined typography with map making, concentrating on bold, 
purposeful drawingsΦ 

The children were excellent at reflecting and sharing what they had done this week and 
were lucky enough to be visited by the Head of Art, Miss Tombleson, who was blown 
away by their creativity. 


